
 

 

 
 
 
May 17, 2023 

 
Families, 
 
I am writing to let you know that the roof at A.J. Smeltzer Junior High is scheduled to be 

replaced.  

 

This project is expected to start this summer and should be completed this fall.  

 

You may see workers on site as we begin preliminary work for this project. Please be assured that 

learning will not be impacted.  

 
You can expect further updates over the next few months. If you have questions or concerns, please 
contact the HRCE Operations Services team at hrceoperations@hrce.ca. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Kavita Khanna 
Director, Operations Services 
Halifax Regional Centre for Education 
 

mailto:hrceoperations@hrce.ca

